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David Barthelmy

From: Chris Wright [wrightsr@ipa.net]
Sent: Thursday, September 22, 2011 12:11 PM
To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com
Subject: RED BERYL . Large matrix and singles.

Having trouble viewing this email? Click here  

Welcome to Wrights Rock Shop 
 

I created the Red Beryl Gallery on 9/22/11. 
According to the Smithsonian Natural 
Museum of History, red beryl is the rarest of 
all beryls. There has been a recent attempt to 
mine red beryl, success has not been great.  
 I was told that the attempt has ended . The 
low yield of specimens  are not adequate for 
the amount of work and cost of production. 
The specimens below is the last of their 
production and have not been completely 
cleaned. 
 
Please mention that you are a member of 
Wright's Mineral News for your 10% discount. 
 
Chris 
UPDATE  
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